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FSC issues draft of the proposed Insurance (Insurance Salespersons) 
Rules 2013 
 

The FSC invites the views of interested parties on the proposed Insurance (Insurance 

Salespersons) Rules 2013. A copy of the draft rules is available under the above hyperlink. 

 

The Commission is releasing the documents for the purposes of obtaining comments and 

suggestions from stakeholders and the public in general. This is in line with the Commission’s 

policy to make its rule-making process as transparent as possible. 

 

It should not be assumed that the proposals or ideas expressed in the draft document reflect the 

definitive view of the Commission. The draft proposals will be reviewed in the light of views 

expressed by licensees, stakeholders and other interested parties. 

 

Please use the attached comment template and send your comments by email or letter to the 

Commission. These should reach the Commission by Friday 15 February 2013 and be addressed 

to: 
 
The Chief Executive 
Financial Services Commission 
54 Cybercity 
Ebene 

Fax: (230) 467 7172 

Email: consult@fscmauritius.org 

30 January 2013 

 



Comments on Insurance (Insurance Salespersons) Rules 2013 - Draft 250113: 

Deadline for comments 11 February 2013 
Paragraph 
 
(Copy and paste each paragraph for ease 
ofreference and understanding of context) 

From….. / 
Insurers/agents/brokers/ 
salespersons/public) 
(which interested parties 
and groups) 

Comment Resolution 
(for use of the Commission only) 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 


